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Clubs and Sports

Woodson Leadership

W.T Woodson High
School Fundraiser

A-AWA was able to collaborate with the Culture Club at the
W, T. Woodson High School in Fairfax to fundraise for newly
arrived refugees in the northern Virginia area. Mrs. Nillab
Pazhwak, (Co-founder of A-AMWA introduced programs at
Woodzon's International Night that raised $2,325 for A-
AWA to use for refugees and help students in a school in
Afghanistan. None of this would've been possible without
Lemar Pazhwak's efforts to connect Jordam Black of
Woodson and Culture Club members to A-AWA. We would
also like to thank Principal Dr. Floyd and her administration
for agreeing to and supporting this fundraiser. A-AWA also
arranged for two young Afghan refugee girls to show case

their art work and fundraise for their painting project.




